
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1st November 2022   
 

 
SAHIL AGM – Tuesday 29th November 2022 

 
You are invited to the Sahil Annual General Meeting which will be held on 
Tuesday 29th November 2022 at 11.00am to 1:00pm, at St Pauls 
Community Hall, Foleshill CV6 5AJ. 
 
 
We are kindly requesting you to confirm your attendance to help us with the 
numbers for refreshments’ and catering purposes, as well as seating 
arrangements. You can either telephone or email. 
 
Sahil Board is looking to recruit new Executive officers for the Board. If you 
are interested please contact the centre for nomination form. We invite you to 
put your interest forward as soon as possible, completing a form and returning 
it to reach Sahil office by 27th November 2022. 
 
We would like to thank you for your continuous support, help and commitment 
over the past years.  
 
Once again please contact us for your confirmation or interest to join the 
Management Board by emailing to: sahilmanager@sahilproject.co.uk or 
contacting the land line 024 7663 8754 or mobile number 079 7466 9365.  
 
We look forward to seeing you to join our AGM. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Rani Saund 
On behalf of the Sahil  
Management Board 
 

mailto:sahilmanager@sahilproject.co.uk

